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               Monday 14th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Firstly, we are sorry that you have to self-isolate and we hope that you and your family are ok. We would 
like to offer some level of educational support to your child if they are well enough. As you can imagine this 
is a tricky process as we could have at any moment a number of children off at any given time. We have 
looked through many of the online resources available to us all and for Years 5 and 6 we believe that the 
Oak Academy Trust lessons are by far the most suitable for this support.  
 
The support package that Oak offers includes a video lesson from a trained teacher, visual material and 
independent learning that is then explained in detail. Your child can stop and start the tutorial at any point 
giving them some level of control and flexibility. There is also no need for further worksheets or printing.  
As you may be aware, each day Oak offers three distinct lessons (Maths, English and another subject). It is 
often that the maths and English work in two or more week blocks. Therefore, for English and other 
subjects we will suggest using the schedule outlined by Oak ensuring progression from Monday to Friday of 
each week. It is vital that your child begins the online learning process from the Monday of Week 1 
irrespective. If they do this then your child will have progression in their learning throughout the blocks. For 
maths, we are intending to match the units of learning we are teaching in class with the units we ask your 
child to cover from Oak at the time of isolation. 
 
In any English block, the texts that are used are not ones that we cover in class. However, all learning is 
linked to the development of the expectations for the year group that your child is in. Some of this however 
may still be revision depending on the time of self-isolating. As said above, Maths will mirror as far as 
possible what we are teaching in class. The other subjects will be based on expectations for the year group 
and can standalone. 
 
How might this work? 
For example: Your child has to isolate from Thursday and feels well enough to carry on with home learning. 
You and your child could visit the Oak Academy Trust website at https://www.thenational.academy/ and 
follow the instructions below. 
 
Maths: 
1. Click on ‘lessons’. 
2. Click on ‘subjects’. 
3. Click on ‘show year groups’. 
4. Click on your child’s current year group. 
5. Click on ‘Maths’. 
6. Click on the unit we are currently teaching in class. You can find this unit by either asking your child or 
looking at the timetable below. 
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7. Start at ‘Lesson 1’. 
8. Progress through the lessons accordingly. 
 
 
English and other subjects: 
1. Click on ‘lessons’. 
2. Click on ‘schedule’. 
3. Click on your child’s current year group*. 
4. Scroll down to the bottom of the page to ‘Week 1’. 
5. Click on Monday and work through the English and the other subject available on a day-to-day basis (to 
maintain progression). 
*If your child struggles with this year group’s work then please guide them to lessons from an earlier year.  
 
Best wishes, 
Miss Brown and Mr Coupe 
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